
 

CONFIDENTIAL                                                                                14th June 2016 
 

  

As a valued customer, we wanted to notify you that Molex will relocate manufacturing of 
products currently being produced at our Dalian, China plant. This reflects our continuous 
evaluation of our manufacturing footprint. 
 
Production will be transferred from Dalian to our operations in Shanghai, Vietnam and 
Malaysia. These are modern facilities committed to operational excellence, with 
certifications that include ISO 14001 and ISO/TS16949. 
  
We will work with you to help meet your demand requirements throughout the transition 
period, which we expect will take four to six months. We are committed to continuing to 
meet your needs throughout the transition process.  Our goal is to make this transition as 
seamless as possible for you. A Molex sales representative will work with you to provide 
necessary documentation to support the move. 
  

Thank you. 
 
 
Aldo Lopez                                                       Scott Whicker 
SVP & President  Sales                                  VP Sales Americas 
Molex LLC                                                         Molex LLC 
 


